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Lynn Glen Park 
 
A survey was received from Louise Kirk, Outdoor Access Officer, however full costs 
associated with the project have not been provided. Louise has indicated that a 
report is still required from a civil engineer with regards to gabion/bridge work. 
 
At this stage could we begin asking for estimates for the labour and aboriculture 
works?   
 
Louise also mentioned that support may be available for the production of a 
Woodland Management Plan, which would be essential component in any 
application to funders.   
 
Would the trustees agree to the submission of an ‘Expression of Interest’ to Ayrshire 
Leader? I have already spoken with Operational Manager, Sarah Baird about the 
project and she confirmed that it is a good fit with their strategic priority; Theme 4: 
Celebrate Our Natural Environment.  An Expression of Interests does not require to 
be fully detailed at this stage. It’s more about the organisation itself, how it fits with 
the strategic priority, the idea and where we are in the development process.  
 
Consultation -Youth Activities  

The attached report highlights the …Unfortunately, a meeting was arranged at the 
end of the consultation for those who identified an interest in getting involved in a 
Dalry Young Persons Forum-one person attended. The plan to take participants on 
visits to successfully run youth centres within North Ayrshire was abandoned under 
the circumstances. This report however, builds on the Rural 21 Action Plan which 
highlights the need for a youth facility in Dalry and therefore provides further 
evidence to potential funders.  

Place Standard For Scotland 

Lesley Wells, Planning Officer (Strategic Planning & Infrastructure contacted me to 
ask if I was aware of any groups willing to take part in testing the ‘‘Place Standard for 
Scotland’ Toolkit. This is a project being delivered in partnership with Scottish 
Government, NHS Health Scotland and Architecture & Design Scotland and is 
geared towards creating a framework which ensures that wellbeing and more 
significantly reducing health inequalities is taken as the overarching principle when 
designing place.   

The session will take place on Tuesday 24th August between 7-9.00 pm in the 
Roseardon Centre, Dalry. I have asked the Dalry Camera Club if they would take 
photos of Dalry Town Centre for use on the evening.  

Could Trustees please let me know if they will be able to attend on the evening. 

 



 

 

   

 


